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14th March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
 
Red Nose Day 
 
To fundraise for Red Nose Day, on Friday 21st March we will be holding a bake sale. We are 
asking that parents of children in Years 5 and 6 to bring buns in for us to sell to the whole 
school on Friday morning. Children can buy the buns for 50p each.  
Full uniform for the day please - no non-uniform.  
 
 
Mother’s Day Stall 
 
On Tuesday 25th March the PTA will be running their usual Mother’s Day Stall. There will be 
gifts ranging from 50p to £3.00 and will include flowers, chocolates, bath bombs, candles and 
shower gels etc.  Children will be responsible for looking after their own money.  Thank you 
to the PTA for organising this event. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

  
 
Mrs A Jocelyn 
Executive Headteacher  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   

 


